
Deportment of the Built Environment 
Peter Wynne Rees 
The City Planning Officer 

London Borough Of Camden 
Director Of Planning 
Camden Town Hall 
Argyle Street Entrance 
Euston Road 
London, WCIH 8EQ 

Dear Sir/Madam 

Town and Country Planning Act 1990 

CITY 
OF 

LONDON 

Telephone 020 7332 1238 
Fax 020 7332 1806 
Email 
dovid,stothard@cityofiondon,govijk 
Your ref 
Our ref 1 1/00935/FULEIA 

2. Case Officer 
David Stothard 

Date 14 Deceniber 2011 

Location: Land Bounded By Cannon Street, Queen Street, Queen Victoria Street, 
Bucklersbury & Waibrook London EC4 

I enclose a copy of a planning application for development of the above site for the purposes of: 

Construction of two new buildings comprising floorspace within classes B! (office) and a 
(retail) of the use classes order; the reconstruction of the remains of the Temple of Mithras 
and new display space; the provision of a new entrance to Bank Station; the creation of new 
open space accessible to the public and pedestrian routes; three basement levels; and the 
provision of ancillary servicing and other incidental works (Ten storeys I 1O,SlOsq.m). 

This application is accompanied by an Environmental Statement which is available for 
inspection with the planning application. Copies of the Environmental Statement may be 
bought from DP9 at a cost of £100 (or on CD free of charge) as long as stocks last. 

Please let me have any observations your authority has under Article 16 of the Town and Country 
Planning (Development Management Procedure) Order 2010, so that the representations may be 
taken into account in determining the application. The case officer dealing with this application is 
David Stothard. 

Any observations should be made in writing and must be received within a period of 21 days 
beginning with the date of this letter, 

Yours faithfully, 

City of London P0  Box 270, Guildhall, London EC2P 2EJ 
Switchboard 020 7604 3030 
www,city000ndon.gov.uk 

wwwcityottondon,gov,uk/plons 


